
Parent/Carer Information Evenings
9 February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Chisholm we value and promote open communication between school and home as we work
in partnership with you. We encourage teachers and parents/carers to be in regular contact to
discuss any aspects of your child’s learning and development. Communication can be made
anytime during the school year via email and/or telephone.

This year Chisholm will hold Parent/Carer Information Evenings in Week 4 (week beginning 13
February).

The purpose of these meetings is for teachers to:
● Outline the structures and routines that will be in place to support student learning and

well being.
● Provide a brief overview of the learning journey being planned for the year
● Share strategies being implemented to support student needs

These meetings are scheduled in the evenings to allow for all parents/carers to attend.

We will meet in the school MPA to begin the evening. You will have an opportunity to meet your
child’s teachers and ask questions afterwards in the grade learning spaces.

Below is the timetable for the Parent/Carer Information Evenings.

Monday
13 February

Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6)

Wednesday
15 February

Early Stage 1/Stage 1
(Kindergarten, Years 1 & 2)

Thursday
16 February

Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4)

Time 6:30 - 7:30pm 6:30 - 7:30pm 6:30 - 7:30pm

We look forward to meeting with you at your child’s information evening.

Kind Regards

Michael Mifsud
Principal


